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National Children's Choir

Congratulations to our choir on a job well
done at their performance on Tuesday,
March 25th, at the National Basketball Arena.
We are incredibly proud of how the children
represented our school. A heartfelt thank you
to Anna, Gráinne, Ciarán, and Niamh for their
hard work and commitment in preparing the
children for this memorable experience. Well
done all! 

Hot Lunches

Thank you to everyone who has
already responded to our survey. We
encourage more replies to ensure we
have a comprehensive understanding
of your preferences. We have met with
one lunch provider and will be meeting
with two more in the coming weeks.
Reps will visit the school to offer lunch
tastings to our student council and
staff, and together, we will decide
which provider best suits our school's
needs. Please find the link below again
to participate in the survey and share
your thoughts.

https://forms.gle/8Q5G5iNgZzpMUjYp7

Bí Cineálta 

As mentioned last week, we’d love for all
parents to fill out a quick survey. Your
thoughts are really important to us in
creating a welcoming and inclusive
space for everyone.
It will only take a few minutes, and your
input will really help us plan better and
make your child's experience at our
school even more positive. Thanks so
much for your continued support and for
being involved. 

https://forms.gle/WwZZ6GNSukX4DETr7
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Important Dates:
School closes for Easter break - April 10th.
School photos - April 09th
Family Fun Day - June 14th.
SHERPA KIDS is happy to welcome children from RETNS not enrolled in their programme    on
April 11th, but please ensure you book through their new booking system. 
For more information, feel free to reach out to Cata at skretns@sherpakids.ie. 
They have the capacity to accommodate up to 36 children.
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This week, Rang 6 planted potatoes in their 
veg bed. They have plans to harvest them
in June and make chips. Yum!  

NEWS AROUND RETNS

     *HELP SUPPORT FAIR PENSIONS: SIGN THE PLEDGE TODAY!**
MESSAGE FROM FORSA

WE INVITE YOU TO SIGN OUR PENSION PARITY CAMPAIGN PLEDGE FOR SECRETARIES AND CARETAKERS. IN
2022, A PAY AGREEMENT WAS MADE FOR SCHOOL SECRETARIES, AND WE ARE WORKING ON ONE FOR
CARETAKERS, BUT PENSIONS WERE NOT INCLUDED. FÓRSA IS RESUMING ITS CAMPAIGN FOR PENSION
JUSTICE, ADVOCATING FOR BOTH ROLES TO ACCESS THE SINGLE PUBLIC SERVICE PENSION SCHEME.

YOUR SUPPORT IS ESSENTIAL FOR ENSURING FAIR PENSION ARRANGEMENTS. PLEASE SIGN THE PLEDGE OF
SUPPORT ON OUR WEBSITE BEFORE OUR APRIL CONFERENCE.

PLEASE TAKE TIME TO SUPPORT OUR FABULOUS SECRETARY CAROL AND FANTASTIC CARETAKER MAURICE

This week, Senior Infants are working
on procedural writing and made some 
Rocky Road - delicious! 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://act.forsa.ie/pensionparityschools&data=05%7C02%7Crharrison@forsa.ie%7Ca28af61ee3ae49315c9e08dd6bb7f7cc%7Ce0fb20ba0e7e44078bcca18a6601fe5f%7C0%7C0%7C638785160052189290%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ==%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tlT1OsrWPE7UEH9Qh5N2krib9PQDyTVHOKrguUCBph4=&reserved=0

